COMMUNICATION – C26 ITEM 4 Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) September 22, 2020

From: David Shen

Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 10:05 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] I would like to attend the Public Hearing on September 22, regarding the

applications put forth for 8100 Bathurst Street.

Dear City Clerk,

First of all, I am opposed to the proposed development at 8100 Bathurst Street. I just live in the community where the proposed development be. This new building will bring us a lot of foreseen community risks.

So I would like to attend the Public Hearing meeting on September 22, 2002 at 7:00 P.M. Thank you in advance.

Best Regards, David Shen